

Cassie Peck <cpeck@wausauschools.org>

Endorsement for Liberty Heidmann

1 message

Sarah Watson <srwatson37@gmail.com> To: cpeck@wausauschools.org

Thu, Sep 25, 2025 at 5:43 PM

To the Wausau School Board,

My name is Sarah Watson, and I am here to strongly support Liberty (Libby) Heidmann for the open seat on the board.

I worked alongside Libby for more than a decade, and in that time she proved herself to be a true advocate for both students and educators. She always put students first, shaping policies and practices with their needs at the center. She also supported her colleagues with fairness and collaboration.

Libby brings experience, integrity, and a student-focused vision that would be an asset to this board. I respectfully urge you to appoint her to the open seat.

Thank you.